Republic of the Philippines
MIMAROPA Region

Province of Occidental Mindoro
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

DENR MIMAROPA |
RECORDS SECTION |

RECEIVED
FEB 28 2023

] incomiNG [ OUTGOING
BY: DATS NO.
E:

February 15, 2023

MS. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Boulevard,
Ermita, Manila

Dear RED Claudio:

Greetings from the People of Occidental Mindoro!

This is to respectfully refer to your good office the letter-request of Arch. Brando R. Bulosan,
Vice-President of Triton Construction and Development Corp., for permission to conduct
geotechnical borehole drilling at the offshore of Amnay River and Patrick River.

Considering the technical nature of the request and that the area where the activity is to be
conducted is an offshore which is within your jurisdiction, we are respectfully referring the said

request to your office for your sound judgment and discretion.

Attached is a copy of the said letter-request for your information and reference.

Thank you and warm regards.

Provincial Govg¢rnor

“Ganads sa Serbésgo, Ganads sa Paghabagol

Address: Provincial Capitol Compound, Barangay. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
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TRITO

ONSTRUCTION & DEV. CORF

13 February 2023

HON. EDUARDO B. GADIANO

Provincial Governor IECEIVED
OFFICE OF THE PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR FROVINCIAL LEGAL OFFICE
Provincial Government of Occidental Mindoro Batr: .
Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro froi  emadl

Subject: PROPOSAL FOR TO DO GEOTECHNICAL STUDY AND TO DREDGE
HEAVILY-SILTED RIVER CHANNEL OF AMNAY AND PATRCIK RIVERS IN
SABLAYAN IN THE PROVINCE OF OCCIDENTAL MINDORO

Dear Hon. Gov. Gadiano:
Greetings!

In connection with the flood control program of the government pursuant to the JMC No. 2019-01 among the
department of Environment and Natural Resources (“DENR”) , Department of Public Works and Highways
(“DPWH?”), Department of Interior and Local Government (“DILG”), and Department of Transportation
(“DOT™).

-~

We, Triton Construction and Development Corporation (TCDC) with a primary engagement in the business
of infrastructure and development, with a classification as triple A or AAA by the Philippine Contractors
Accreditation Board (PCAB), a sister company of Bird’s Nest Resources Corporation under the Wellex Group
of Company (see attached company profile), hereby express with formal intent to assist in technical study and
dredging the heavily-silted Amnay River and Patrick River at no cause ta the provincial government of
Occidental Mindoro. To do an initial assessment of four said rivers in Sablayan, we would like to request your
permission to conduct the geotechnical borehole drilling at the offshore of the Amnay River and Patrick River.

We acknowledged to follow and coordinate with the concerned LGU Units and Maritime Agencies for the
required notices and permits for the planned location of work and when the above work will be conducted.

For your additional concerns, please feel free to reply via email or call ARCH. BRANDO R. BULOSAN at
09178762736.

Thank you!

Very truly yours,

-

S

ARCH. BRANDO R. BULOSAN
Vice-President




